
 

 

The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, October 5, 

2023, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 

 

 PRESENT: Mirchelle Enright, Chair 

  Dennis O’Hara, Vice Chair-via teleconference 

  JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. 

A moment of silence was observed.   

 

 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on September 7, 

2023, having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed.  

 

 Board and registrar discussed Officers of Election placement 

and duties for the November 7, 2023, General Election. Secretary 

made a motion to accept the Officer of Election roster; the motion 

was seconded by the Vice Chair. The vote was unanimous. The list 

is hereto attached. 

 

 Registrar and Board reviewed the ADA compliance of each 

polling place, and signed the ADA compliance form. The registrar 

was directed to submit it to the ELECT.  

 Registrar and Board discussed the upcoming events on the 

November 7, 2023, General Election Calendar such as the various 

trainings, The Logic and Accuracy testing for precinct equipment; 

and the CAP pre-processing. Board discussed plans to attend.  

 

  Board adjourned the meeting at 11:35 after unanimously 

agreeing to meet again at 10:30 A.M. on November 2, 2023. 

                          

 

_____________________________             

                         JoAnn Clark, Secretary 

 

 

_________________________ 

 

 

_________________________ 


